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Important Notice
ATTN ALL MEMBERS
  It has come to our attention that the company has recently changed the work schedules for the members that bid training relief. The company is reneging on our shift agreement and imposing new schedules on the members that bid training relief. We view this as dealing in bad faith and could potentially be job action. We are deeply disappointed in the actions of the company. We will keep you advised of further updates.
In Solidarity,

Keith Aiken                      Kent Yanciw                       Ryan Wick        

